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Greetings,        February 2020 

For a short month, it’s been a busy one. We had visitors from the US, experts in child 
ministry. They spent lots of time training our teachers and house mom’s on how to teach 
the gospel, as well as lots of time with the children. The children learned new songs and 
especially liked one which they’re constantly singing. If you have Facebook, I posted a 
few videos of them singing. They also brought handmade dresses for all the little girls. 

 

Donations this month have been over the top. We received a new piece of playground 
equipment from a company in Lephalale, 3600 seedlings for the garden from a local 
nursery, and multiple loads of secondhand furniture from another company in Lephalale. 
We also bought 6 sheep to continue building on our efforts of becoming self-sustaining. 
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FASA brought a team this last Sunday and provided the church service with the 
children.  Then we all had a nice lunch together. The children always enjoy FASA’s 
visits. 

 

 

 

Birthdays this month were Solomon (8), Piet 
(19), Sarah (7), and David (10) was missing.   

 
 
 
 
 
Praises:  All of the donated items. Lots of 
interest for future help in regards to short 
term volunteering and fund raising. 

 
Prayer requests: We desperately need to find a new couple to work at The Fold. Short 
and long-term volunteers, additional missionaries to meet current needs at The Fold, 
especially teachers.    
 
God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 


